
 

School Uniform  

  

It is school policy that all children wear school uniform when attending school or when participating in a 

school organised event outside normal school hours. We believe a school uniform promotes a sense of pride 

and belonging towards the school.  

The school has a uniform based on combinations of red, dark grey and white.  All items are available from 

several stores in Norwich.   

 

Girls  

Dark grey - skirt / pinafore dress or tailored trousers  

White - polo shirt or blouse  

Red tights, or white socks  

Red chequered - summer dress   

Red V-neck jumper or red cardigan   

Girls can wear black cycling shorts underneath their skirts/dresses 

Sensible black shoes should be worn – NOT trainers  

Boys  

Dark grey - trousers  

White - polo shirt (or white shirt)  

Red - v neck jumper   

Grey socks   

Dark grey – shorts (summer)  

Sensible black shoes should be worn – NOT trainers  

  

 
 

Please note – school fleeces are no longer part of the school uniform. You can buy the uniform online:  

My Clothing - https://myclothing.com/ Or Brigade – https://brigade.uk.com 

For PE - White T-shirt and black shorts. Children need trainers.  

 

Other items  

A bag for carrying books etc.  Painting shirt or apron if requested by the teacher.  

Class 1 & 2 should bring wellies and waterproofs in for the winter months.  

 

Jewellery should NOT be worn. For pierced ears simple studs only may be worn and must be removed during 

PE or taped safely.  

 

Please put your child’s name on all possession 

  Pullover  
   

    

  

  

Cardigan  

    
  

  
Classic Polo Shirt  

  

  

https://myclothing.com/
https://brigade.uk.com/

